

Scholarship Guidelines

Donations may be made to and administered by the Hanover Education Foundation for scholarship(s) to be awarded to eligible graduating seniors who are continuing their formal or technical education. Scholarships will be awarded to the students in late spring of their senior year for use the following fall semester.

Creating a Scholarship Fund

The Foundation's scholarship committee, with the Executive Director as the primary contact person, will coordinate all scholarship activities. Donations should be submitted directly to the Hanover Education Foundation. The Foundation will, on behalf of the selected student, distribute the scholarship funds directly to the high school for distribution to the continuing education institution. All donations must be received by the Foundation by April 1 for a spring award and fall semester distribution.

Types of Scholarships

Annual Scholarships – established to be distributed on a yearly basis.

<u>Memorial Scholarships</u> – established by memorial donations. Funds will be distributed as set forth by the family.

<u>Endowed Scholarships</u> – established by a donation that generates an annual interest income. As funds are distributed, the initial principal value of the donation shall remain intact to generate future scholarship earnings.

<u>Contributions</u> – may also be given for undesignated scholarships. These contributions will be placed in a general fund from which individual scholarships will be awarded. Such awards will be at the discretion of the Foundation's scholarship committee.

Scholarship contributions can be sent to
Hanover Education Foundation
200 Berkley Street
Ashland, Virginia 23005

Please direct questions regarding the administration of scholarships to

Margaret P. Hill
Executive Director
Hanover Education Foundation
(804) 365-4565
mhill@hcps.us